February 26, 2024
Members of the House State Government and Elections Committee

As a resident of East Providence, I’'m writing in support of H7386, The Freedom to Read Act.
Libraries are such an important resource, and this important bill will protect them from
attempts to limit our community’s access to books and other materials. The love of learning
and reading should be fostered and encouraged, not limited and censored. Libraries are magical
places where our hearts and minds are opened and new ideas are sparked. We need to
preserve access to information for all the generations to come. Please help protect our libraries
by passing H7386.

Thank you,
Kathleen Rose
East Providence



